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Welcome to our 2022/23 school year!

Yesterday we were all sad to hear of the loss of Queen Elizabeth II.  In terms of the next steps regarding schools,
we will open as usual until, or unless, we receive further guidance from the Department of Education.  We, of
course, will keep you informed as and when we know more.

It doesn't seem too long ago that we were celebrating the Queen's Jubilee with our tea party and commemorative
mugs and books; this memory now carries more weight and importance and the tokens that the children
received from those celebrations may now have more meaning and will be something to look back on.
This morning we reflected on the Queen's life and all she lived through during her reign as our longest serving
monarch.  We also discussed changes that we may see from stamps, money and of course, The National Anthem.

This year our newsletters will be sent out fortnightly; for the first week your child will receive a paper copy as
well as it being sent out over email and on our website.  It is important to check your emails from us so you know
of upcoming dates or other information, these will be communicated to you in various ways like our social
media pages, website and text service.
If you have not yet updated your contact details, along with other information require, then please do so on this
link (also available on the emailed version of this newsletter): https://forms.gle/tr32MEuzAkE8kdnYA

Our after-school clubs start next week.  To book your child onto a club, please see the information and booking
form available here (also available on the emailed version of this newsletter):
https://forms.gle/MZxoytzsNMxdBL6z7

Swimming started this week for Penberth and Nanjizal Class.  Each class will swim for half a term on, half a term
off and we will always notify you of this.  Due to the rise of costs, which has impacted the school, the price of
transport has increased and therefore we have had to put our voluntary donation to help cover swimming costs
up to £4 per week.  This is available to pay through ParentMail.  Thank you for your support and understanding
with this.

It has been an exciting week back for our children.  It's been great to kick-off the school year as we mean to go on
with lots of high quality learning and opportunities.  Swimming, as always, was an instant success as was our
Forest School with Porthcurno Class.  Again, every class will have at least a half terms worth of Forest School
throughout the year.  We also introduced our French lessons throughout the school this week, led by Mrs
Wilson.  It is only a requirement to teach French in Key Stage 2; however, we felt that all of our children should
have the opportunity to access this learning in order to develop their skill-set and to not just prepare them for
their secondary education, but also life outside of school.  
Next week we welcome Mrs Day, a Drama teacher from Cape Cornwall.  She will be with us every other Tuesday
working with children throughout the school.
We have lots of other exciting things planned for the term.  Some early dates for you diary include the visit of
Richard Pomfrett of the Stay Safe Initiative who will be leading an anti-bullying workshop and safety mentor
workshop with our children; this will take place on 12th October.
Before that, on the 7th October, our Key Stage 2 children will have an amazing opportunity to learn from the
famous author, Dan Freedman.  Dan is known for writing the 'Jamie Johnson' book series which have since been
turned into a TV series by BBC!  This will be a really exciting event for our children with the aim to really inspire
their writing.

Look out for newsletters from your children's class-teachers over the next couple of days.  These will tell you
about their upcoming learning contexts, events and routines.

Have a great weekend

Mr McDonald and all at St Buryan Academy

https://forms.gle/tr32MEuzAkE8kdnYA
https://forms.gle/MZxoytzsNMxdBL6z7


TERM DATES 2022-23
 A U T U M N :

5  S E P T  -  1 6  D E C

( H A L F  T E R M  2 4  O C T - 2 8  O C T  )

 S P R I N G :

3  J A N  -  3 1  M A R

( H A L F  T E R M  1 3  F E B - 1 7  F E B )

 S U M M E R :

1 7  A P R  -  2 5  J U L

( H A L F  T E R M  2 9  M A Y - 2  J U N )

2 0 2 2 / 2 3  I N S E T S

5 T H  S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 2  

2 1 S T  O C T O B E R  2 0 2 2  

3 R D  J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 3

5 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 3

2 5 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 3

2 6 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 3

CONTACTS
Head of School/Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mr J McDonald
head@stburyanacademy.org
Senior Teacher: Mrs N Cross
ncross@stburyanacademy.org
SENCO/Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs J Kwiatkowska
joannak@stburyanacademy.org
Business and Administration/Parent Liaison Officer: Mrs T Care
secretary@stburyanacademy.org

Further contacts are available on our website.

Remember:
Thank you for making the effort with children
wearing recognised and correct uniform.
-Reception and KS1 have PE on Mondays
-Key Stage 2 have their PE sessions on Thursdays

Remember that school starts at 8.45am and
finishes at 3.15pm.
Key Stage 2 children should go into their classes
at 8.45am, Reception and Key Stage 1 children
may have some social time outside from 8.45am
before lining up with their teachers.


